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39.           Oppose Monisha  Parker Dear Dean C. Logan,

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to you today to discuss the Voting 
Solutions for All People 4.0 (VSAP 4.0) Software Development and Support 
Services Sole Source Contract. As a resident of Los Angeles County, I am 
deeply concerned about the ongoing overspending in the budget for this 
project.

I understand that the VSAP 4.0 system is an important investment for the 
future of voting in our county. However, the repeated cost overruns and 
delays in the project are causing frustration and concern among the 
community. It is essential that we find a way to ensure the successful 
implementation of this system while also being mindful of the financial impact 
on taxpayers.

I urge you to consider negotiating the VSAP 4.0 Software Development and 
Support Services Sole Source Contract. By exploring other options and 
negotiating the terms of the contract, we can potentially save valuable 
resources that can be used for other important projects and initiatives in our 
county.

The residents of Los Angeles County deserve a voting system that is efficient, 
accessible, and fiscally responsible. I believe that by taking a proactive 
approach to negotiating the VSAP 4.0 contract, we can achieve these goals 
and ensure the continued trust and support of the community.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely,

Monisha Parker
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